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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This term, we will meet on Fridays 25th April to 18th July except for half term which is 30th 
May.    
The session runs from 9:30am to 10.45am and costs £1.50 per family.    ​
 
You’ll need to book each week from the Giggles and Wiggles page of the Newbury Baptist 
Church website.   Booking will open on Wednesday mornings at 7am and will close when full.   
Please email us if you find you can’t come after you’ve booked so someone else can.     
 

 
 
You are responsible for your 
child during the session.  
 
We are happy to help.     

 
Did you park here today?  
 
Please enter your car 
number on the iPad to avoid 
a ticket! 

 

  
 
We have a ‘no nuts’ policy at 
Giggles & Wiggles 
 
Please ask to see the packet 
of biscuits if you have any 
concerns regarding 
ingredients  

 
 
We offer teas, coffees and a 
homemade treat. 

 
The ride-ons are great fun - 
but please ask your toddler 
to keep them off the baby 
area.   

 
For the children, there’s 
water and a biscuit at the 
end of the session (after 
tidy-up time and singing).    

 
We endeavour to have a safe, friendly environment for everyone to enjoy. As always, if you 
are unsure of anything please talk to one of the team.    ​
​
Chris and the G&W team.  
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